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Due to the scale of the proposed development it would be good to see more benefits to the local communities affected
such as the provision of a network of permissive footpaths around site perimeters, connecting with existing public
footpaths or minor roads. 
More efforts to make the solar farms attractive to wildlife such as hedgerow creation/thickening, pond creation and
managed species-rich grassland. As large areas will be fenced off then wildlife gates (badgers, hedgehogs) should be
considered so that existing movement corridors are not impacted.


